
Water Corporation is renewing ageing water pipes in East Fremantle,  
along Petra and Hammad Street. 
Construction is planned to begin around late May and will be completed in a staged approach until late 2023. 
Sections of Petra Street at the Canning Highway junction will be closed in stages and detours will be in place.

This work will improve the security and reliability of the water supply to the area for decades to come.
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Get in touch
Pipesforeastfreo@watercorporation.com.au
08 6330 6545

New water pipes 
for East Fremantle

Scan to 
register 
for project 
updates

For project information search: 
Pipes for East Fremantle

Please continue to support local businesses during the work


